To:  Agency Head

From:  Agency Inspector General

Date:

Subject:  Enterprise Audit of Contract Monitoring Process
Pursuant to Section 14.32, Florida Statutes, the Executive Office of the Governor, Office of Chief Inspector General is initiating an audit of the Contract Monitoring Process.  Our Office of Inspector General is cooperating with the Chief Inspector General in this project.  Our office will publish a report specific to the results of the examination at our agency.  It is the intent of the Office of Chief Inspector General to subsequently publish a companion report citing the best practices across agencies that participate in the project.
Scope

We will examine the agency’s current policies, procedures, and processes for monitoring contract agreements for services.
Objectives
Our objectives are to:
· Determine if contract monitoring policies and procedures are in compliance with state laws, rules, and other regulatory requirements.
· Assess the adequacy of contract manager training and development.
· Identify potential best practices by evaluating contract monitoring processes.
The audit will be conducted in conformance with International Standards for the Professional Practice of Internal Auditing, issued by the Institute of Internal Auditors.
If you have any questions about this project, please contact me at (850) xxx-xxxx.

